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Community Website     
www.hickoryhillplantation.info 

See our entrance, information on our officers and board 
members, answers to frequently asked questions (FAQ), 
and links to Charleston sites.  
 
On the front (home) page, I clicked on Newsflash to see 
the planned development of the forth coming West Ashley 
park. 
 
When I clicked on FAQ I found the following number of log 
ins.  
 
 Curb side collections & disposal = 3 
 Mopeds = 6 
 Abandoned motor vehicles = 8 
 Can I drive a golf cart? = 39 
 Dirt Bikes = 33 
 Hurricane Preparation = 3 
 
When I went to the right side of the home page and 
clicked on Links I found the following number of log ins. 
 
 Weather = 10 
 City = 1 
 County = 4 
 City recreation = 7 
 Charleston Recreation (July/Aug) 3 
 NBC News 2 = 3 
 CBS Live 5 News = 1 
 ABC News 4 = 0 
 Post & Courier = 1 
 
The Board will continue to update and improve our infant 
website. We’re interested in your thoughts, suggestions 
and concerns. We continue to meet monthly to help our 
neighborhood be the best it can be. 
 

President’s Message     
I’m really excited that our website is up 
and running. Thanks to Josh for setting 
up and continued thanks to Don  
Sandusky who has volunteered to keep 
the website current.   

 
       www.hickoryhillplantation.info 
 
We encourage everyone to use the website’s “Community 
Login” to “Register” for special access to information tar-
geted for community members only.  Currently, the com-
munity financial statements and community telephone 
directory are available for viewing by community mem-
bers.  But you must register to gain access. 
 
To email any of the Association’s Board members or Offi-
cers, use the emailing facilities of the community website. 
On the website’s Home Page, select “Contact Us” on the 
right side of website.  There, you can select any of the 
Board members or Officers to email your concerns. 
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Your neighbor to neighbor connection 

Drainage Improvement Public Meeting  

Welcome       
Since January these people have purchased property in 
our neighborhood.  
 
2864 Doncaster Dr.—Arthur B McKay 
2947 Doncaster Dr.—Richard W. Conrad 
2979 Doncaster Dr.—Esta Farmer 
2978 Foxhall Rd.—Thomas P McKenzie 
2118 Hunter Creek Dr.—Brian Dixon 
2139 Hunter Creek Dr.—Gary D Flowers 
2154 Hunter Creek Dr.—Thomas S Williamson 
2190 Hunter Creek Dr.—Susan O Shealey 
2203 Hunter Creek Dr.—Cynthia Carter 
2226 Longview Ct.—Theresa B Hall 
2219 Shawn Dr.—Dennis D Carrigan Jr 
2919 Sugarbush Way—Eric Andrew Haines 
2027 Bayhill Dr.—Corey Bullock 

You are invited to attend a public meeting that will have a 
positive effect on the drainage within our neighborhood at 
Drayton Hall Elementary School cafeteria on July 31st at 
7 pm. Steven A. Kirk, P.E. (Senior Engineering Project 
Manager) from the City of Charleston wants all residents 
of our neighborhood to have an opportunity to attend and 
learn about the project. Since this is on a Tuesday  
Evening, Jill Lundgrin plans to attend. Let’s save gas and 
carpool. If anyone is interested in riding with me, please 
let me know. If unable to attend and you have questions, 
you may contact Steven at 579-7682.  

Safety Tips      
I understand that most cell phones have a GSP safety 
feature. This feature may allow emergency responders a 
more precise way of detecting your location in case of an 
emergency.  To activate this feature, turn your phone on 
and go to settings, then under location select this feature 
by turning it on or off.   



Thanks to Debbie Sottile and the club for obtaining the 
sign and displaying it as a friendly reminder when our 
Tuesday recycling day is approaching.  

July 2007 
2nd edition, Page 2 

My husband and I had made our first visit to the 8th  
Annual Law Enforcement/Community Unity Day in  
Brittlebank Park on Saturday, July 21st. They had lots of 
free food—seasoned crabs, hotdogs, hamburgers. Also 
included free were games and prizes for the children. All 
this time we enjoyed a variety of free entertainment and 
especially enjoyed two eleven year old boys, called  
Flyboys, who sang.  
 
We had the opportunity to listen to and introduce  
ourselves to Chief Mullen, City of Charleston Chief of  
Police. Although I haven't’ had a chance to visit the Citizen  
Advisory Group (CAG) meetings, I hope we’ll have  
attendance at the next area CAG meeting at 6:30 pm on 
Thursday, August 23 at Ashley River Creative Arts  
Elementary School.  

You Missed!      Assessment       
If your assessment is late, the Board will be following 
up and pursuing as needed.  

Garden Club      

Hickory Hill Plantation Community Association 
President Jill Lundgrin 
2940 Sugarbush Way 
Charleston, SC 29414-6718 
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